
For more information and updates on Killarney Neighbourhood 
Renewal, please visit:  
edmonton.ca/BuildingKillarney

An expanded report on what we did and what we heard will be 
available online in early 2020.

Community Events and Pop-Ups

+ The Killarney Kick-off Party was held on September 22, 2019 at the Killarney Community League 
and Park.  The event introduced the project to the community and  gathered initial feedback       
from residents.

+ Two pop up events were offered to students at Queen Elizabeth High School and Killarney Junior 
High School to share how they experience living, moving and playing in Killarney.

+ In addition to the school pop-up events, the Killarney Neighbourhood Renewal Project Team 
joined the Killarney Community Garage Sale to gather feedback and thoughts on how residents 
experience their neighbourhood.

Over 150 Participants

Community Walk and Workshop

+ The Community Walk and Workshop took place on October 3, 2019 at the Killarney Community 
League Hall.

+ Participants walked along one of three routes stopping at key locations to share their input about 
issues and opportunities for Neighbourhood Renewal. Attendees also participated in a series 
of small group brainstorming exercises to further explore issues and opportunities for walking, 
biking, driving, and using parks and City-owned open spaces.

Over 25 Participants

Online Survey

+ An online survey was available for the public to complete from September 22 to October 11, 2019. 
The survey asked participants to share the ways they experience living, working, playing and 
moving around the Killarney neighbourhood.

Over 31 Responses
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